If passed SB941, a law requiring background checks for all private sales, would be
unconstitutional and just another example of criminal politicians trying steal the peoples rights.
Who is backing this bill Michael Bloomberg?

For myself, I will never obey any illegal laws or demands from a corrupt government.

Your constitutional duty is to serve and protect the people, all the people, not corrupt criminals
like obama and rich criminals like bloomberg.

SB941 would not serve or protect the people. Please do your duty and vote NO on this very bad
bill.

Sincerely,

Wayne Thorenson
Junction City, OR



